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Pakse Medical Centre                 Nung Sawang
                                                                                                         Pakse, Laos.


27th November 2017
To: LBWVB
We are delighted to be a recipient for an award from your excellent competition.
Please accept our many thanks for the contribution to Pakse Medical Centre for the new Toilet Block.

Please thank all the people in LBWVB for this wonderful gift. It is really appreciated by all the staff and our local people.

We take care of 2,000+ patients and the new toilet block will be a blessing and improve the amenities to our patients including people disabled immensely. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I will forward photographs of the construction in the next few days.

Many thanks,



Joy Sipaphay Keolaphoumy.
Project Manager.
